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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

In preparation for the Summer Ball the S6 pupils will be fund raising towards the cost of it to 

reduce the ticket prices. One of their ideas is to hand out Savings Banks to take home and also to 

be put in Staffrooms etc to collect small coins.  

 

Hopefully this will be an advantage to everyone to put the coins that we want rid of to a good 

use! 

 

The pupils will each bring one home and we will collect them nearer the time of the ball. If 

anyone would like extra ones to give to family and friends just let us know. 

 

We appreciate any contributions you can give. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Mary Douglas (APSW) and the S6 pupils. 
 


